# Support Staff Council NEWS



January 24, 2017

### Let Your Voice Be Heard

Do you have a question regarding School City of Mishawaka you would like to have answered? Are there any suggestions you would like to make? Now is your chance to have your voice heard! The Support Staff Council will be holding a meeting on February 15, 2017 at 3:30 P.M. Please contact a Support Staff Representative with your question, concern, or just news you would like to share. We would love to hear from you!

# SCM Support Staff Council Representatives

Sara Francis Program Assistant, Battell
Lynn Hixenbaugh Title I Paraprofessional, Beiger
April Hathaway Elementary Secretary, Emmons
Jennifer Fox Cafeteria/Recess Aide, Hums
Lisa Thompson Food Services, LaSalle
Mia Trimboli Technology Assistant, Liberty
Jenny Britt Media Clerk, Twin Branch
Betty Karkiewicz Program Assistant, Young
Kelly Kincses Secondary Secretary, Young
Mark Thomas Custodial/Maintenance, Young

Debra Klotz Study Hall Supervisor, MHS

### Support Staff Pay Increase

As you may be aware, support staff raises went into effect with the January 20, 2017 paycheck. The majority of raises follow the chart below, with a few exceptions. If you are an employee affected by one of the exceptions, you should have already been notified by your direct supervisor. When averages are considered, the teacher pay increase averaged 2.7%. The support staff pay increase follows that with an average of 2.7%. Please feel free to contact the Human Resources Department at x4522 with any questions or concerns regarding your pay increase.

Less than \$12.00 hr	3.1% increase
More than \$12.00 hr and less than \$15.50 hr	2.6% increase
Over \$15.50 hr	2.1% increase

## SCM Support Staff Council Leadership

Bill Welling Director of Human Resources

Darlene Cochran Human Resources Admin. Asst.

Lynn Howard Graphic & Web Designer

Jenny Sanders Benefits Specialist

Miranda Szajko Administrative Secretary

## Next Meeting:

February 15, 2017 • 3:30 P.M.

